
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the past 30 years, we at the Egyptian Language Schools, have been working hard to teach our 

students for life and to prepare them with the knowledge and skills that will help them excel in their 

future. 

It is now the time of year where we further expand our family and welcome prospective 

parents/guardians who are interested in applying for their sons/daughters to join KG1 International for 

the Academic Year 2023-2024. 

You are kindly requested to click on the link below to apply online starting Tuesday, 15th Of 

November, 2022 

Only approved applicants for interviews, will be contacted by our Students’ Affairs Office via email 

within 2 weeks of the date of application. 

Please note that: 

** Age of the student by 1st of October, 2023 should be minimum 3 years 10 months 

** Online admissions will be closed as soon as we reach the required number of applicants. 

** Should there be more free spots, we will be announcing again in March for further admissions.   

Finally, we are excited to announce the opening of our new Branch in El Shorouk City starting the 

Academic Year 2023-2024     

Apply Now 

 

https://els-egypt.net/admission-process/

